
Stay Home March 20, 2020
Yesterday March 20-2020, New York Gov. Andrew Cuomo ordered
all “nonessential” businesses to institute mandatory work from
home for 100% of their workforces. That means everyone  will
be  joining  the  STAY  HOME  directive.   There  are  a  few
exceptions  for  folks  who  work  in  grocery  stores,  truck
drivers, and certain “essential services” but everyone else
has been directed to STAY HOME.

If there is anything I can do to help please let me know. I
have been “working from home” as a Virtual Assistant, Web
Developer, and Technology Trainer for several years so I have
mastered the “work from home” directive.

April 1, 2020
Things are still in “STAY HOME” mode and things are very quiet
in the neighborhood and  Signs of spring are starting to show
up in-between the snow and rain.  Yates County has had it’s
first  confirmed  case  of  the  pandemic  virus  and  the  local
newspapers are asking seasonal visitors to stay away since it
will overwhelm our local resources. We are the smallest county
in  New  York  State  and  have  limited  medical  and  hospital
resources if people get ill.

Penn Yan in the news recently
Chronicle Express article

Please Stay Away article 
 

 

 

https://serenacrossfield.com/stay-home-march-20-2020/
https://www.chronicle-express.com/news/20200401/local-volunteers-attack-mask-shortage?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter%20Dynamic%20Ads&utm_content=NOMX_CE&utm_term=040120
https://www.chronicle-express.com/news/20200326/this-is-plea-upstate-ny-counties-ask-visitors-weekenders-to-stay-away-as-coronavirus-spreads/1?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter%20Dynamic%20Ads&utm_content=NOMX_CE&utm_term=032920

